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November 4, 2022 

Ms. Amy Sweeney 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Office of Regulatory, Analysis and Engagement 
Forrestal Building, FE-34 
1000 Independence Avenue, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20585 

Re: Magnolia LNG, LLC                  
FE Docket Nos. 12-183-LNG, 13-131-LNG, 13-132-LNG; DOE/FE Order Nos. 3245, 
3406, 3909    
Confirmation of Termination of Liquefaction Tolling Agreement   
             

Dear Ms. Sweeney: 

On August 21, 2015, Magnolia LNG, LLC (“Magnolia”) submitted to the U.S. Department of 
Energy, Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management (“DOE”) a summary, as well as a                     
non-redacted hard copy of a long-term liquefaction tolling agreement (“LTA”) 
between Magnolia and Meridian LNG Holdings Corporation (“Meridian”) that Magnolia and 
Meridian entered into on July 22, 2015. 

By this letter, Magnolia notifies DOE that the LTA between Magnolia and Meridian is no longer in 
effect as of December, 2018.  The LTA was entered into during the earliest stage of the project 
and expired a year and a half before Magnolia was acquired by its current owner, Glenfarne 
Group.  This termination was announced publicly at that time.1  Thus, in order to maintain an 
accurate administrative record, the LTA may be removed from the DOE website.   

Magnolia continues to actively engage with third parties for the offtake of LNG from our project.  
Magnolia LNG will file a copy of any long-term contracts, including long-term supply contracts, 
within 30 days of execution in accordance with DOE/FE Orders 3245, 3406, and 3909.  

  

                                                
1 See “Magnolia tolling deal to be terminated,” Upstream Online, available at 
https://www.upstreamonline.com/online/magnolia-tolling-deal-to-be-terminated/2-1-506646 (last visited 
Nov. 3, 2022). 
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Any questions regarding this letter may be directed to the undersigned at (202) 778-9014 or at 
david.wochner@klgates.com.  

Best regards, 

 

David L. Wochner 
Counsel for Magnolia LNG, LLC 
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